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This week the managers, along with Drs. Jung and Pielop reviewed all current COVID protocols and have
come up with the following plan to roll back or discontinue the following protocols.

1. May 12, 2021 Triage question will change to “Is anyone in your household currently under isolation or
quarantine for COVID-19?”

2. June 1, 2021
a. All offices will return to the 12-1:20pm lunchtime.
b. All offices will open back up for visitors. e.g.: 2 parents, drug reps, students.

3. September 1, 2021
a. Separation of sick and well visits until 9/1/21. On 9/1/21, we will return to the pre- COVID
schedule. Currently, sick visits may be scheduled in the morning as long as the patient does not
appear ill or have “distracting” symptoms. e.g.: coughing, vomiting. A parent should look at
another patient in the waiting room and assume they are also here for a wcc.
b. Current well visits were scheduled with the promise that we have separated sicks and well,
which is why we want to continue to separate them.

4. We will continue daily staff screening until the community rates have lowered. Please make sure you
continue to complete the screening and check your temperature each work day when you arrive.

5. The COVID tab on our website will be combed through and updated with all current Blue Fish policies
on Wednesday May 5, 2021.

6. The student and employee symptom decision tree and the covid return to school note have been
updated with changes due to COVID vaccines. The return to play section has been updated on the
back of the covid return to school note.

7. Reminder- All doctor meeting 9/12/21 at 2pm. We encourage everyone to attend in person if
possible.



